
 
Come Join the NFB of Alabama and the 

Alabama League of Women Voters  

For an Educational Forum focusing on 
“voting in Alabama, the blind 

experience”. 

 

Saturday, October 23, 2021 
10:00 AM 

Location will be via Zoom. 

To register please go to this link. 

https://bit.ly/2WZlS6c 
You’ll receive a Zoom link once registered. 

  


